
TIMELY WARNING 
SCE Wilshire Center 
 

June 11, 2014 
 
On Wednesday, June 11, 2014, a sexual battery was reported to Fullerton College 
Campus Safety.  A female was groped as she was walking north on Lemon Street 
toward Chapman Avenue, adjacent to the School of Continuing Education (SCE) 
Wilshire Auditorium.  The victim screamed, causing the suspect to run, get in his car 
and drive away.  The suspect was last seen driving away from parking lot 10. 
 
The suspect was described as: 
Male, Hispanic, 18-20 years old, 5’10, black, spiked hair, with slim build, solid back or 
navy blue T-shirt and jeans. 
 
The suspect’s car was described as: 
Newer-looking Nissan Altima, four-door, light silver color, without tinted windows. 
 
Campus Safety will continue to patrol the area and anyone with additional information is 
asked to contact the Fullerton Police Department at 714.738.6715. 
 
SCE takes safety very seriously and encourages all students, faculty and staff to 
report incidents and/or suspicious behavior immediately. 
 
In an emergency (life threatening) situation, dial 911 first and have someone nearby 
contact Campus Safety (714.992.7777). 
 
Students, staff and faculty are reminded to walk in groups, utilize Campus Safety 
escorts, or utilize the blue emergency phones located throughout the campus and 
campus parking lots. Campus Safety emergency direct phone numbers: 

• Fullerton College at 714.992.7777 
• SCE Wilshire Center at 714.992.7777 


